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Dear Legislator,  

 

I am writing because I am heartbroken by the gun violence that continues to plague 

our nation. I urge you to work quickly towards full implementation of Measure 114. At 

this time I am NEUTRAL on SB 348-1. In your adjustments to the measure I urge you 

not to weaken Measure 114. We need the bill to use clear and strong language so 

that it can be equitably enforced to keep Oregon safe. Hunting guns should 

absolutely require a permit and the permit process should be robust. Please do all 

you can to quickly implement Measure 114 and reduce the number of lives lost in 

Oregon to gun violence. 

 

Thank you for your support.  


